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Join SABA At Chatham County's Largest
Water Park on Saturday July 29

Dear SABA Families & Community Supporters,

Please make plans to join us and other area
non-profit organizations at Chatham County's
Largest Water Park -- hosted by Rock City
Church at the Chatham County Fairgrounds
this Saturday, July 29 from noon to 4pm.

This amazing, enjoyable activity is sure to be a
hit with your family and friends. It's the perfect
relief on a hot summer day!

The SABA team will be on hand to accept
student applications and answer questions,
as we fill our final slots for the 2023-24
school year.

We still have a few seats available for area boys
in grades 3-to-6 who will flourish in a nearby
arts-oriented, academically rigorous school for
boys.

If you know of a young boy who can benefit from
a new academic environment, there's still time to consider Pittsboro's School of the Arts for
Boys Academy. Please plan to drop by our booth and learn more about SABA!

It's Tour Time At SABA

​SABA is hosting personalized tours and Q&A
sessions at our new location at 69 Robyns Nest
Lane in the heart of Pittsboro.

If you or someone you know is considering
enrollment for a boy in grades 3-6 at SABA for this
August, please use this link to schedule an
appointment.

We have days and times available throughout the
week for scheduled appointments.

It's the ideal opportunity to see SABA first-hand and
learn more about our mission to serve boys in an
arts-based, academically focused setting that is

https://calendly.com/mediaintegrations/saba-tours
https://calendly.com/mediaintegrations/saba-facility-tour
https://calendly.com/mediaintegrations/saba-tours
https://www.sabacademy.org/apply
https://8f507fd6-910b-4238-b198-5c43e3af861c.usrfiles.com/ugd/8f507f_2507e467de31415c903110d0ddb9f909.pdf


designed specifically to help build boys into men.

You'll have the opportunity to meet SABA
administrators and educators, ask questions, and
find out if North Carolina's first all-boys charter
school is the right fit for your son.

SABA Announces Special Incentive For
2023-24 Student Recruitment

We know from experience that many of our most enthusiastic supporters are the students
and families that are already enrolled at SABA!

If you know of a family that fits that description, please be sure to remind them about the
special "THANK YOU" we are offering to enrolled families for their assistance in recruiting
friends, teammates and former classmates to SABA. We will be providing a $50 uniform
certificate for every new student that joins us at SABA this fall as a result of one of our
existing families' referrals.Please contact our Head of School Valencia Toomer  with
recommendations and to learn more about our referral program.

Many of the best students tend to be friends with other outstanding scholars. As SABA fills
our last remaining slots for the new year, we look forward to meeting more exceptional
students who are destined to achieve great accomplishments at SABA.

mailto:vtoomer@sabacademy.org


Please click on the calendar image
or this link for a closer look at

SABA's 2023-24 School Calendar.

https://8f507fd6-910b-4238-b198-5c43e3af861c.usrfiles.com/ugd/8f507f_2507e467de31415c903110d0ddb9f909.pdf


Become Part of SABA.
Learn.

Find out more about SABA
and our academic mission.

Visit our website

Follow.
Keep up with activities and
progress in coming months.

      

Support.
Support SABA financially or

in other collaborations.

Donate

*** If you are no longer interested in receiving Newsletters and updates from
SABA, please be sure to unsubscribe below ***

Thank You!

School of the Arts for Boys Academy | PO Box 1721, Pittsboro, NC 27312

Unsubscribe bbedi@mediaintegrations.com
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